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ABOUT THE EVENT 

On the evening of September 26, 2023, a significant event titled "Aagaz" 

took place at Sardar Patel College of Engineering. The event had a 

multifaceted purpose, primarily aimed at introducing the newly formed 

student committee, felicitating the outgoing committee members, and 

providing valuable information about the college, staff, and upcoming 

events. Notably, Inspector Sandip Thakur and Inspector Mayur Nikam 

were special guests who shared their insights and experiences regarding 

UPSC and MPSC examination. 

The event commenced with the introduction of the newly elected Civil 

Engineering Association members, who would be representing the 

student body in various capacities for the academic year 2023-24. 

The outgoing committee members were honoured for their dedication 

and service during their tenure. They were applauded for their 

contributions to the institution. The attendees received updates and 

insights about the college, its facilities, and ongoing initiatives. This 

helped students gain a better understanding of their academic 

environment. Details about upcoming events, workshops, and 

extracurricular activities were shared, giving students a glimpse of the 

exciting opportunities that lie ahead. 

Special Guests - Inspector Sandip Thakur and Inspector Mayur Nikam: 

                                 

 



Inspector Sandip and Inspector Mayur Nikam, who were the distinguished 

guests at the event, shared their personal experiences and insights into 

UPSC and MPSC examinations. They motivated and guided the students 

by discussing the challenges they faced and emphasizing the importance 

of perseverance, hard work, and effective study strategies. The speakers' 

first-hand accounts of their journeys were inspirational and encouraged 

students to consider these competitive examinations. 

Staff Presence: 

Faculty members were present to support and engage with the students 

during the event. 

The "Aagaz" event was not only a platform to acknowledge and empower 

the student committee but also an opportunity for students to gain 

valuable knowledge about career opportunities in the civil services sector 

through the wisdom shared by Inspector Sandip Thakur and Inspector 

Mayur Nikam. It was a memorable and informative event that left 

students inspired and motivated to pursue their academic and career 

aspirations with determination. 
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